

MEMORANDUM

Community Development Department

To:

Planning Commission

From:

Sambo Kirkman, Planning Division

Date:

August 15, 2018

Subject: 2018 Omnibus Text Amendment Worksession

An Omnibus Text Amendment is an opportunity to make periodic corrections, clarification and updates to the Beaverton Development Code (Code). The last Omnibus Text Amendment was completed in 2016. The 2018 Omnibus Text amendment is expected to propose changes in all chapters of the Code and are categorized as:

- Clarification of Code Language
- Organizational Change
- Minor Policy Changes

Since the Planning Commission is an important user of the Code, staff would like to discuss with the Commissions issues and concern you may have with the Code.

- Is there Code language that is unclear or confusing?
- Are there specific Code sections you think should be revised or clarified?
- Is there Code language or sections that frustrate you?

This worksession is an opportunity for staff to hear from the Commissioners changes you think will make the code more effective and user-friendly. Staff will collect your feedback with other stakeholder comments to determine what can be tackled in this year's Omnibus and what may require further discussion. Staff plans to bring a Text Amendment to the Planning Commission in the next few months. Attached is the tentative schedule. Staff looks forward to a robust discussion with the Commission next Wednesday.

2018 Omnibus Text Amendment Timeline



